
Texas Association for Pupil Transportation 

School Bus Safety Poster Contest 

Contestant and School District Contact Information 

Thank you for participating in our School Bus Safety Poster Contest.  We are excited for the opportunity 

our students have to win scholarships toward their future!  We need current contact information to be 

able to notify the winners appropriately. Please print and submit via email the following information to 

Sherri Lawson, Poster Contest Chairperson.  Poster@tapt.com.    

Good Luck!! 
 

Note: This information will only be used to notify the winners of the State Poster Contest in March. 

Winners will be announced on the TAPT.com website after March 15.  The first place winning posters 

will be entered and voted on by the National Association for Pupil Transportation. Winning posters 

will be posted to NAPT.org. 

PLEASE PRINT 

Student Name:         Grade:     

 

School District:        Campus:     

Teacher:      Email:       

Principal:      Email:       

Superintendent:     Email:       

District Address:            

1. Parent/Guardian:     Email:       

2. Parent/Guardian:     Email:       

1. Parent/Guardian Address:           

2. Parent/Guardian Address if different from above:        

Note:  Scholarship money orders will be presented to the winning student by the Superintendent 

during National School Bus Safety Week in October.  

 Transportation Director:      Email:     

Thank you. 

Marisa Weisinger 

TAPT Executive Secretary 

PO Box 488, Kemah, Texas 77565 

Marisa@tapt.com 
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